
Chief Executive www.tendringdc.gov.uk
Ian Davidson minicom 01255 475566

Planning Services
Council Offices
Weeley
Essexbc
CO16 9AJ

Please ask for Clive Dawson
Tel: (01255) 686155

Mr Kyle Hutchins - ATS Arbor Tree Services
27 Briardale Avenue
Dovercourt
Harwich
Essex
CO12 4LH

Our Ref: 21/01822/TPO

27 October 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

TREES AT CHERRY LOW ROAD DOVERCOURT

Thank you for your application dated 8 October 2021.

I will arrange for the tree(s) to be inspected, unless I have already visited the above property to 
assess the tree(s), and the decision of the Council will be sent to you in due course.  The 
application will also be locally publicised and we have to allow time for people to respond. 

Should you have any queries regarding your application or its progress please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the above telephone number.

Yours faithfully

Clive Dawson
TREE AND LANDSCAPE OFFICER
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